
 

  

8th May, 2018 

The Connection 
Coldstream Primary School 

Leap into Learning by Showing Respect, Responsibility & Teamwork 

Diary Dates  

10th May 

aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ {ǘŀƭƭ 

11th May 

School Photos 

16th May 

School Council - 6:00pm 

17th May 

Dim Sim Lunch 

23rd May 

Cross Country ς Gr 3 to 6 

24th May 

Student Free Day 

25th May 

Museum Excursion ς 9:00 to 3:00 

FM & 1/2B 

31st May 

Sausage Sizzle ς FM to supply 

cakes/treats 

 

From the PrincipalΩs Desk 

¶ MOTHERSô NIGHT ï thanks to all the mums who came to 

Mothersô Night last night.  The children were so thrilled to have 

their mothers with them enjoying games and activities.   

Skiddamarink always pulls on heartstrings and the evening was 

topped off with a beautifully decorated cake to take home. 

Thanks to the mums who also opened up the Book Fair after the 

event. It was a lovely time to do some browsing together as a 

family and we appreciate Parent club who continue to run these 

fundraising activities for the school to support the childrenôs 

education.  Thanks to Russell Graham, the school grounds were 

beautifully lit and no-one was in danger of walking into anything!  

Donôt forget the Motherôs Day stall this Thursday. 

¶ NAPLAN  continues to be our priority at the moment and weôre 

asking parents to continue to focus on comprehension. Once 

children have read, ask them questions about the text. Ask them 

to put it into their own words. This will highlight whether they 

have a bank of synonyms they can draw on or whether we need 

to develop their Vocabulary even further. If you do not wish your 

child to be involved in NAPLAN  in 2018 it is still not too late to 

contact the classroom teacher or me. Most children are quite well 

prepared for NAPLAN and quite calm. Remember testing is part 

of the system in education and is just another skill to be acquired 

and mastered. 

¶ PRODUCTION ïa reminder that we are now looking for 

volunteers to help us with things like set construction, props, 

costume, publicity and ticketing.  Thanks to Noelene McLeod 

who has volunteered to oversee ticketing and programs. I am sure 

she would appreciate some help/support closer to the date. As the 

production is on August 31
st
, we need to get a move on and start 

all the technical aspects of the production.   Rehearsals are going 

well.  Weôll need all hands on deck for the dress rehearsal. While 

weôre hoping that Lilydale High School will again do us the 

favour of picking the children up to get to the dress rehearsal on 

the 30
th
, weôre hoping that families can band together to return 

the children to school after the dress rehearsal for Ye-ha! 
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¶ AEDC ï reminder that the data collection for the prep students is beginning this week.  If for some reason 

you do not wish your child to be involved, please contact Robyn Monks or me as soon as you can. 

¶ FACILITIES WORKING BEE ïwe will be urgently requiring about 20 people to assist us to quickly 

replace the sleepers around the play equipment. We have some equipment, but we will need a couple of 

rakes and lots of spades. Weôre hoping to get all this done in this small window of opportunity so if you 

can only come for half an hour we would really appreciate your assistance. The working bee will be on 

Friday, 25 May from 3.30 until 5.30.  As with past working bees, we look to make this short and sharp -  

starting early and working solidly for 2 hours to do as much as we can.  In the past these sessions have 

been very productive and saved us from having to spend hours on the weekend or other after-school time 

when we all have other commitments.  It also saves the school thousands of dollars which can be better 

spent on our children.   Please make the effort to attend for an hour or so enjoying this afternoonôs staff 

room to some quick refreshments.   Please RSVP on the note below. 

¶ STUDENT FREE DAY - on May 24th staff will be working with Mount Evelyn Primary School to look at 

student engagement and personalisation in literacy teaching.  On this day we will have limited positions 

available for an activity day to be costed out at a very reasonable $30 per child.   Bookings will be 

essential. Planned activities include frog hunt, cooking, design and construction.  Please contact the office 

on 9739 1680. 

¶ TRANSITION ï our Prep 2019 transition begins shortly. See flyer elsewhere in this newsletter. Please 

alert any family you know wishing to enrol, to come along and have a look at what we do. 

 

Phillippa Adgemis ς Principal 

 

 

WORKING BEE 
 

The working bee will be on Friday, 25th May from 3.30pm until 5.30pm. Please indicate 

below if you can assist for an hour or two and return to the school ASAP. 

 

 

Name/s: _____________________________________________________________________ 
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¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎƻƳŜ ǾŜǊȅ ƘŀǇǇȅ ƳǳƳΩǎ ŀƴŘ ŘŀŘΩǎ ǘƻŘŀȅ as they 

welcome home the Somers Campers. We look forward to hearing 

about their adventures in the next newsletter. 

{/Ihh[ /!t¢!LbΩ{ w9thw¢  

 Iƛ LΩƳ {ŀǊŀƘ ŀƴŘ LΩƳ ŘƻƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǇǘŀƛƴǎ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ while Jack is at Somers Camp having a great time.  

On the 4th of May we had the SEDA people come out and teach us football. We got split up into two 

groups. I really enjoyed the game that we got to play at the end, it was called Footy Tennis. We had to 

kick the footy and if you marked it nothing happened, if you caught it one handed you got someone that 

was out from your team in. If you dropped the ball you were out.  

The Prep-2s had a bug hunt in Margaret Lewis Reserve. Mrs B was very excited by all the bugs. 

7th aŀȅ ǿŜ ƘŀŘ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ bƛƎƘǘ ǿƛǘƘ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ƎŀƳŜǎΣ ƘƻǇŜŦǳƭƭȅ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ aǳƳǎ ƘŀŘ ŀƴ ǳǇ ƭƛŦǘƛƴƎ 

time.  

8th of May Grade 5/6 watched The Journey To Remembrance which was an amazing play about World 

War I. 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENT CLUB NEWS 

¶ This Thursday we have our Motherôs Day Stall. A reminder to students to bring your money in 

an envelope with their name, cash amount and number of gifts to be purchased.  A maximum of 

2 gifts per student is allocated. More gifts can be purchased after all classes have visited the stall.  

 

¶ Next Thursday 17
th

 May we have a Dim Sim Lunch. Could all orders please be in by 9:00am on 

Wednesday 16
th

.  

 

NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED  
 

WŜ ǿƛǎƘ ŀƭƭ ƻǳǊ aǳƳǎ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ 

{/Ihh[ /h¦b/L[ tw9{L59b¢Ω{ w9thw¢ ς  
 

There is no report from Kelly this issue. 
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Notes you may have missed  

¶ Museum Excursion ï FM & 1/2B 

¶ Preps visit Kinder ï  Monday 21
st
 May 11.45-12.45 

¶ Dim Sim Lunch 

 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

We have a substantial amount of lost 

property in the office. 

 If your child has lost any items of clothing, 

please come in and have a look.  

Just a reminder for parents/students to 

name all clothing especially 

jumpers/bomber jackets. 

 

 

Congratulations to 5/6M on winning the attendance 

award last week and FM for this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Champions  

Prep 
 

III 

1/2 B 

 

III 

3/4 T 
IIII 

5/6 M 

 

I 

Library Tales 

Some grades have a lot of overdue books. 

9ǾŜƴ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ Ǝƻ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅΣ Ǉǳǘ ȅƻǳǊ 

books in your library book tub so they can be 

returned on Wednesdays. Please be 

responsible for the books you borrow.   

²Ŝ ƭƛƪŜ ōƻƻƪǎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ 

see damage to books.  

Please look after the books you borrow.   
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ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

FM visiting Ms Adgemis celebrating 

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ 5ŀȅ. 

  

 

  

 

 

 

REMINDER 

Just a reminder that school photos are this Friday. 

The uniform shop will be taking orders if you require new uniforms for the day. 

The new navy blue polo shirts are in sizes 8 and 10 only. 
We are in the process of ordering the complete new uniform but this will take some 

time to arrive. We will notify you through the newsletter when this happens. 

 

Thanks for your understanding. 

Congratulations to our student achievers on their 

academic excellence certificates. 

Our Nude Food winners for this fortnight were Annika 

and Nate. Briony and Nate received awards for Premiers 

Reading Challenge. 

Blue House won the house points for last 

week and Red House for this week. 

Our Colouring competition winners. 
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IŀǇǇȅ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ ǘƻ all our ƳǳƳΩǎ ƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅ моth May 2018 from the students and staff at 

Coldstream Primary. Enjoy your special day and celebrate the wonderful achievements, opportunities 

and love you have given your children.  
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A night full of fun, laughter and love 

 

 

WATCH THIS SPACE 

 

 

 

 



 
8 The Connection 

 
Yesterday I was an entomologist. We were looking for bugs. We were looking 
for the bugs at the Margaret Lewis Reserve. My bug safari team was Brodi, 
Gemma and I. The three bugs that I found was an ant, a millipede and a beetle. I 
had a GREAT DAY! 
Charlotte  
 
On the 3rd of May we went on a BUG SAFARI at the reserve.  I got to hold the 
clipboard and the tweezers first. My group was Henry, Bella and me. I found a 
bull ant. I had a great day! 
Noah 
 
Yesterday I went on a bug hunt. I saw a lot of bugs. I saw a mealworm, a 
centipede and a cockroach. It was a lot of fun.  
Gemma 
 
On the 3rd of May we went to the Margaret Lewis Reserve. I looked for bugs. It 
was fun. I found tons of bugs. It was fun. 
Xavier  
 
On the third of May we did a bug hunt at the Margret Lewis Reserve. I had a 
supply bag to carry all of the tools. Lucy carried the clipboard. Troy carried the 
Ipad. I found a butchy boy and put some dirt into the special bug container. Troy 
found a millipede and Lucy found a butchy boy. I found out that butchy boys 
smell and feel with their antennas. I had a FABULOUS DAY! 
Natalya 
 
On May the 3rd my friends and I went on a BUG HUNT. We had to find bugs. It 
was fun. I liked it. We went to the Margaret Lewis Reserve. I found a mealworm 
and a centipede. I LOVED it!  
Jacob 
 
On the 3rd of May I went on a Bug Safari. My team was Taya amd Nate. I found a 
butchy boy. Taya found a butchy boy too. It was cool looking for bugs. I had a 
great day. 
Luke 
 
On the 3rd of May I went on a bug hunt. My group was Paige, Chelsea, Xavier and 
me. We found a butchy boy. Xavier picked it up and it was scary! I had fun! 
Briony  
 
7Å ×ÅÎÔ ÔÏ -ÁÒÇÒÅÔ ,Å×ÉÓ 2ÅÓÅÒÖÅȢ -Ù ÂÕÇ ÈÁÔ ÂÒÏËÅȢ 4ÈÅ ÅÙÅ ÂÒÏËÅȢ  ) ÈÁÖÅÎȭÔ 
fixed it yet. My team was Nikita and Josh. It was fun. 
Zoe 
 
Yesterday, the 3rd of May, we went on a bug safari. I found bugs. I found a butchy 
boy and a mealworm. I loved it so much.  Dane and Emily were on my team.  
Tiarni  
  


